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Heller Statement on the Earthquake 
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the earthquake near Wells.
“I am pleased to hear reports that no serious injuries occurred during this morning’s earthquake.  However, reports of damage to town infrastructure and private property concern me a great deal.  My office stands ready to help those who may need assistance with recovery efforts,” said Heller.       
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